From: I

Sent: Monday, 23 December 2013 3:55 AM
To: Standard Consultation
Subject: Consultation - registration standards'

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hereby request you to consider the registered nurse who has completed 5 years of experience(full time equivalent
as a registered nurse ) in any of the eight recognized countries listed in the registration standard to have
demonstrated English language proficiency and has met the requirements of English language proficiency standard.

More over, as the health care standards in UK,US & Ireland are similar to that of Australia, I further request you to
waive the bridging course for these nurses who has completed 5 years of experience(full time equivalent as a
registered nurse ) in these countries. This will help Australia to get very well experienced nurses who wish to
migrate.

Thanks & Regards,
Shiju Philip





